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Ofsted 

We are really proud to have received an 

Ofsted rating of ‘Good’. Please see the 

full report below. 

Gaywood Primary Ofsted Report - October 

2021  

 

Christmas Lunch 

Christmas lunch is taking place on 

Thursday 16th December. Please     

ensure you have booked the lunch via 

ParentPay if you wish for your child to 

have one. 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Most of you will already read the recent Ofsted inspection report that measured us as good in all 

areas. I was extremely pleased that they acknowledged that ‘Pupils have a rich educational      

experience at Gaywood Primary’ and we enhance provision with wider opportunities, something 

that we have worked hard to provide since joining West Norfolk Academies Trust in June 2017. 

It was also pleasing to note that the inspectors recognised that ‘The school is a strong              

community’ a testament to the work that children, parents and staff have been a part of over the 

years. Our aim is to provide the best educational experience for children and we will continue to 

work hard to ensure the standard remains high. 

As we approach Christmas, we have been mindful to ensure that children experience the joys of 

the Christmas performance but we are also conscious that we want to avoid any outbreaks over 

the holiday period. To that end we will be recording our performances for you to all see on Class 

Dojo. I sincerely hope that puts you in the festive spirit. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and for being a part of 

our school achieving 

‘good’ in all areas of 

our inspection. 

 

Kindest regards, 

Mr Mindham  

Year 1 School Trip 

Year 1 explored the history of our town 

while on their trip to King’s Lynn       

Museum. Below you can see the     

children investigating how people of 

the past lived based upon their          

remains. 

https://www.gaywoodprimary.co.uk/_site/data/files/ofsted/1952F710D3EF98DBCB6257ADC733E7C3.pdf
https://www.gaywoodprimary.co.uk/_site/data/files/ofsted/1952F710D3EF98DBCB6257ADC733E7C3.pdf


  Follow us on             @GaywoodPrimary 

 

Y4 Peterborough 

Museum Trip 

26th November 

EYFS Church 

Farm Trip 

2nd December 

Y2 Pensthorpe 

Natural Park Trip 

9th December 

Y3 King’s Lynn 

Museum Trip 

9th December 

Christmas 

School Lunch 

16th December 

Break Up For    

Christmas 

17th December 

Be Bright, Be Seen 

Every child has received a ‘Be Bright, Be 

Seen’ sticker thanks to Radio West Norfolk to 

keep them safe as we head into the winter 

months. 

Science Club 

The science ambassadors have now started 
their weekly science club in the library. Here 
are a few photos from their first session 
where they 
were           
investigating 
and making 
‘Rocket Rats’ 

https://www.lynnnews.co.uk/news/

https://www.lynnnews.co.uk/news/street-safety-campaign-championed-by-local-radio-star-9224762/

